
 

“2018 CHRISTMAS SEASON” 

Again this year instead of purchasing Christmas poinsettias, we 

will be taking donations for Safe Haven Shelter. Your in 
“Memory of” or in “Honor of” your loved ones will be included in 
our Christmas bulletin. Please make your check out to First 

Christian Church and mark Safe Haven on the memo line, put in 

the offering or turn it in at the office by Sunday Dec. 16th.   
Thank you! 
 

   

                           Safe Haven Shelter _________________      

    

In Memory Of____________________________________________ 
 

 

 

In Honor Of _____________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Given By________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

First Christian Church 

1425 King Road 

Ashland, Ohio  44805 

 


